
Some users must change their browser settings in order to view some of the .pdf files 
on the OSU Environmental Health and Safety website.  This tutorial will show you how 

to adjust the settings in your browser in order to view all files on the webpage. 





First click the 3 bar icon located at the top left of the screen as seen above, then click 
“Settings” 



Next, click on the “Show advanced settings…” link as seen above. 



 
Scroll down to the Privacy tab and click on the “Content settings…” button as seen 

above. 



 
Scroll down to the Plug-ins tab and click on the “Disable individual plug-ins…” button 

as seen above. 



 
A new screen will open with a list of Plug-ins.  Scroll down to the Adobe Reader Plug-in 

and click the “Enable” link as seen above.  This should now allow you to view all files 
on the webpage. 





 
First click the 3 bar icon located at the top left of the screen as seen above, then click 

“Add-ons” 



 
A new screen should open.  Click the Plugins icon on the left side of the page.  Find the 

Adobe Acrobat Plug in and select “Always Activate.”  You should now be able to view 
all files on the webpage. 





 
1. Select Tools > Manage Add-ons (or choose Tools > Internet Options, click the 

Programs tab, then click Manage Add-ons 
2. In the Show Pop-up menu, select All Add-ons (In some versions the option in Add-

ons That Have Been Used by Internet Explorer) 
3. Scroll to the section of add-ons for Adobe Systems, and select Adobe PDF Reader 
4. If the status of Adobe PDF Reader is set to Disabled, click the Enable button 


	Slide Number 1
	Slide Number 2
	Slide Number 3
	Slide Number 4
	Slide Number 5
	Slide Number 6
	Slide Number 7
	Slide Number 8
	Slide Number 9
	Slide Number 10
	Slide Number 11
	Slide Number 12

